
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 

AUSLEY MCMULLEN 
ATTORNEYS AND COUNSELORS AT LAW 

123 SOUTH CALHOUN STREET 

P.O. BOX 391 (ZIP 32302) 

TALLAHASSEE , FLORIDA 32301 

(850) 224-9115 FAX (850) 222-7560 

September 28, 2018 

VIA: ELECTRONIC FILING 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

FILED 9/28/2018 
DOCUMENT NO. 06305-2018 
FPSC- COMMISSION CLERK 

Re: Petition for a limited proceeding to approve first solar base rate adjustment 
(SoBRA) effective September 1, 20 18; FPSC Docket No. 20 170260-EI 

Dear Ms. Stauffer: 

This is to advise the Commission that Tampa Electric Company's first two SoBRA 
projects, Payne Creek Solar and Balm Solar (the 2018 SoBRA projects), were fully operational 
and providing service as of September 1, 2018 and September 27, 2018 respectively, as 
contemplated in paragraph 6 of the company's Commission approved 2017 Amended and 
Restated Stipulation and Settlement Agreement. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this matter. 

JDB/pp 

cc: Walter Trierweiler 
J. R. Kelly 
Charles Rehwinkel 
Jon C. Moyle, Jr. 
Karen A. Putnal 

Sincerely, 




